
 

 

Saint Mary’s Vacation Bible 

School 
2017 REGISTRATION FORM 

Monday, July 24 – Friday, July 28, 2017 

9:00 AM to 12:00 Noon 
VBS Registration begins 

April 1, 2017 
                   

Please copy and fill out a separate form for each child wishing to participate.  

Are you registered at Saint Mary’s? YES   NO                       

 

Child’s Last Name: _________________________ First Name: ___________________________________ 

 

Address: __________________________________ Email: _______________________________________  

 

Mother’s Name: ____________________________ Father’s Name: ________________________________  

 

Home Phone: ______________________________ Work Phone: __________________________________  

 

Has Child participated in VBS before? YES    NO  

 

Age of Child: _______ Grade entering: _______ T-shirt Size: ______  

 

In case of an emergency and a parent cannot be reached, please list two other contact names and numbers:  

 

Name: _________________________ Phone: ____________________ Relationship: __________________  

 

Name: _________________________ Phone: ____________________ Relationship: __________________  

 

Does your child have any allergies (insect bites, food, seasonal)? YES     NO  

If yes, how is it treated? ___________________________________________________________________  

 

Does your child have any medical or physical conditions (asthma, use of wheelchair, etc.)? YES  NO  

And if so, please describe__________________________________________________________________  

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Photos will be taken of VBS for publication in the St. Mary’s Parish Newsletter and for photo magnets of each 

group. By signing below, you give permission to take your child’s photograph for this purpose. Names will not 

accompany photos.  

 

Parent Signature: _______________________________________ Date: ____________________  

 

PLEASE RETURN TO THE RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE BEFORE THE  

JULY 7, 2017 DEADLINE. 

 

Space is limited to 150 children. 

Participation will be on a first come/first serve basis. 

Mailing Address is: St. Mary’s Parish Center, Attn.VBS, 

8 Church St., Holliston, MA 01746 

All registrations with a non-refundable $50.00 fee ($150 family cap) must be received by the RE Office 

before the deadline of July 7, 2017.   A separate form is needed for each child and extras are available in 

the Religious Education office. 
 

 



 
ST. MARY’S HOLLISTON - VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

MONDAY, JULY 24 – FRIDAY, JULY 28, 2017 

9:00 AM TO 12:00 NOON 

***VOLUNTEER FORM *** 
 

Name: __________________________Phone:_____________________Email:_______________________  

 

Address: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Adult Volunteers: The registration fee for your child is waived if you are a VBS volunteer for the entire 

week.   I can volunteer for the entire week:.   I can volunteer for these days only: ______ ______________  

 

We provide a child care room for children under age 5 whose parents are volunteering all week at VBS. If 

you have a child(ren) that need to use this service, please indicate that here: Age and name of child or children 

needing child care: 

_______________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Student Volunteers: Grade entering: ______ (must be Grade 7 and above)  

Have you volunteered before? YES NO  

 

All Volunteers: Please check off the area(s) of interest where you would be willing to help.  

Rotating through each station with one crew all week:  

  

Crew Leader preferred grade level                          Assistant Crew Leader  

 

Or help out at one of the six wonderful stations below. Please check the Station of your choice. 

Bible Adventures (Lower Church)  Snack Café (Hall) 

Imagination Station (Crafts: Hall) KidVid Cinema (Parish Library) 

Outside Games (outside/annex games) Child Care Room (Classroom 4) 

 

Notice: All adult volunteers must have a recent 2017 CORI on file (17 and older).  Age 18 and older 

must have attended a Protecting God’s Children Workshop in order to participate.  Please see the RE 

Secretary.  IMPORTANT:  We need a nurse:  please let us know if you can fill that role! 

  


